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Excellence for every child every day

Key information for parents and carers

Welcome back!
We hope all our children in Y4 have enjoyed a restful break over half-

term and that they are looking forward to an exciting term of learning. 
In geography, we shall be focusing on rivers and in particular, the Great 

Sheffield Flood of 1864.

Maths
In maths we will be focussing 
on length and perimeter 
before moving onto fractions 
and decimals.
As times tables is a 
particular focus in Y4, please 
continue to help your child 
practice these at home.

Key things to do at home!

PE
Our PE days are Tuesday 
afternoon (swimming) and 
Thursday mornings (in school).

On Tuesdays, your child will 
need their towel and spare 
underwear. Please send them 
to school with their swimwear 
under their uniform.
On Thursdays, please ensure 
they have a white T-shirt, 
black shorts and 
trainers/plimsoles. This kit 
can be left in school. 
Please remember to tie long 
hair up and remove earrings 
as staff can't do this.

We are going to investigate the 
cause, consequences and 
aftermath of the Great Sheffield 
Flood and use our findings to 
write an explanation text.
We shall be learning about 
inspirational people in our 
Guided Reading sessions and also 
look forward to using our school 
library each week.

Your child will have been 
sent home with a reading 
record and a school 
reading book. Please try to 
listen to your child read 
every night, it can be any 
book/newspaper/magazine 
of their choice. We want to 
encourage a love of reading 
in all our children.
Your child can swap their 
school reading book as 
often as they like.

Memorable Moment
We are looking forward to our trip 
to the Yorkshire Water treatment 
plant at Ewden. They have planned a 
tour of the site for us as well as 
hands-on activities to help our 
children learn about the water 
system and environmental concerns.
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